
LOWER LOUP NATURAL RESOURCES DISTRICT 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING 

  
February 23, 2017                                                                              Ord, Nebraska 

 
 
The February meeting of the Board of Directors of the Lower Loup Natural Resources  

District was cancelled due to inclement weather and poor road conditions.   
 


